
English
This week in English we have continued our learning based on the
story ‘Omar, the Bees and Me’. The children recapped the facts that
they have learnt so far. We then looked at expanded noun phrases.
The children had to read facts and add in adjectives to improve the
sentence. The children then wrote their improved sentences in their
books, focusing on their organisation and presentation of their
learning. The following day the children were learning to use
coordinating conjunctions; and, or and but. This week the children
have had to write a considerable amount and we were very proud of
their efforts. 

Maths
In Maths this week we have been learning about finding change.
We first started off by imagining we went to a shop with a 10p
coin and buying a sweet for an amount less than 10p. The
children realised there was a link with number bonds to 10. We
then increased our amount we had to buy with to 50p and £1.
Then children then used hundred squares to support this learning. 
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Thank you so much to the parents that were able to join us for the
Resilience training on Tuesday. It was a very positive meeting,
gaining knowledge and sharing ideas. The Power Point will be sent
out to you all. Any feedback on the meeting would be great. 



Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Brooks, Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
Next week we will be checking the children’s spelling of
common exception words, words that are used often but are
not easily sounded out. There are a lot more words but this
will be a good way of seeing how your children’s spelling is
getting on. Please do not worry and we will be discussing the
outcome in parents evening meetings the following week. 


